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01/08/09 - 31/01/10 Payment 

The payments owed for all data en-
tered in the 6 months up to 31st 
January are currently being proc-
essed.   
 
This should be completed very 
soon and with invoices being re-
quested within the next 2 weeks. 
 
Please do not send us an invoice 
until advised to do so as it may 
not be paid 

Congratulations to all at the  

Western Infirmary in  
Glasgow who were the highest 
recruiters to the Register in Feb-
ruary. 

Centre of the Month 

New Recruiter 

Thanks to the North Durham 
University Hospital who regis-
tered their first patient this month 
 

Many thanks to Sharon Credland at Burnley General Hospital who re-
cently registered the 1000th participant in the BAD Biologic Interventions 
Register.  We are always looking to gain more participants on the Register 
so if there is anything we can do to aid this, please get in touch. 

 
 

East Lancashire Registers 1000th BADBIR Patient! 

Belfast Health and Social Care Trust 

Northern Health and Social Care Trust 

Southern Health and Social Care Trust 

University Hospitals of Leicester NHS Trust 

This month we say  
welcome to the following  

NHS sites that have  
recently joined BADBIR: 

 
East Kent Hospitals  
University NHS  
Foundation Trust 

 

County Durham and Darlington NHS Foundation Trust 

Poole Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 

West Middlesex University Hospital NHS Trust 

 
Please help to achieve this by  

trying to register at least 5  
biologic or conventional  

patients per month  

 
 

We hope to have 
2010 new patients 
 registered during 

2010! 

Getting Started with BADBIR 

There are now over 20 fully approved centres who are yet to 
recruit a patient to BADBIR. 

If there is help or assistance we could provide to get you up 
and running with Registering patients then please phone us 

on 0161 306 1896 
We’ll be happy to answer any queries you may have 


